

Firstly, we would like to extend our warmest wishes to all our friends and clients. We hope that you are well-rested and ready for the year ahead.

Thank you for the trust and confidence you chose to place in us in 2022.

We know that without you, we would not be able to offer some of the best legal services in Cape Town and it is our honour to be part of your legal journeys.

This past year has not just been challenging and inspiring, but also filled with sorrow as we lost two of our dearest friends and colleagues.

When we lose a loved one, we must learn not to live without them, but to live with the love they left behind.

Elvis Mbana, who worked at our firm as an interpreter and Betsie Ackermann, an attorney.

They will be sorely missed but fondly remembered.

So as the new year begins, we would like to leave you with these words - Do not wait until the conditions are perfect to begin. Beginning makes the conditions perfect.

May this new year bring you success, joy and prosperity!